FirstEnergy 76 South e St
- ey Akron, Ohio 44308

1-800-646-0400

November 20, 2014

Mr. Jim O’Dell

Fagcilities, Siting & Environmental Analysis Division
Ohio Power Siting Board

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215-3793

North Medina-West Akron 138 kV Transmission Line
Tap to Laurel Substation
Project Supplemental Information
Case No. 14-1579-EL-BLN

Dear Mr, O’Dell:

This letter provides supplemental information to the Board concerning the
construction of the North Medina-West Akron 138 kV Transmission Line Tap to Laurel
Substation Project, Case No. 14-1579-EL-BNR. Wetland impacts are proposed in order fo
install the switch structure (#9837). The total wetland impacts are less than 0.1-acre;
therefore, will not require a Pre-Construction Notification with the US Army Corps of
Engineers. Wetland locations are marked on the Construction Access plan that was produced
to the OPSB on Friday, November 14, 2014, and is attached.

Should the Ohio Power Siting Board desire further information or discussion of this
submittal, please contact me at (330) 384-5955.

Sincerely,

/Amﬂ%m

Jessica Thacker

Supervisor, Transmission Siting

Energy Delivery Transmission and Substation Design
FirstEnergy Service Company
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